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July 13,1989

. lir. ' Charles E. ' Norelius , ' Director
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguard:
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

RE: License No. 34-19039-01

Dear 1tr. Noreliust

~ We are in receipt of your letter dated June 3 0, 1989 regarding the Oak Ridge
Associated Universities Final Report. However, as was disussed- at length'
with Mr. Slawinski of your staf f, the Oak Ridge Report inaccurately portrays
the ' restricted and unrestricted areas at the London Road f acility not only
currently, but at the time of inspection as well.

In light of this, we do not understand your position regarding this report. ,

*

it does not make any sense to us that you would issue a report that is' contrary
to your inspector's findings.

,

We f urther do not understand why you would send an inspector out to clarify
information on the very day that you intended to issue the report, regardless
of inaccuracies.

These visite require excessive amounts of time and resources. We hope that ]
in the future such matters can be handled more ef ficiently.

Sin rely,

|

SHERP.Y J. EIN
Director, segulatory Affairs |

'

,

SJS/kib

cc: Janet G. Aldrich, Esq.
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